
 
 
 
 
 

 
January 31, 2020 
  
Parents! 
  
We’re so excited to host a Fun Run (powered by Boosterthon) to help our school! Boosterthon 
in a fun, nine-day program that combines world-class character content with a highly-profitable 
fundraiser.  
 
To increase the excitement and school spirit of this event, we’re hoping to provide each student 
with a FREE custom Frazier t-shirt to wear the day of the Fun Run event, at no cost to our 
students or school. 
 
In order to make this happen, we need your help! We’re hoping to partner with local 
businesses to help sponsor these shirts. If you know of or are a part of a business that would 
like to sponsor our t-shirts, please see the attached Sponsorship Form for more information. 
Their logo or name will be displayed on the back of a shirt worn by every student in the school. 
Not only will the sponsor’s support be helpful to Frazier Elementary but it will create awareness 
for their business.  
 
We need a commitment from all sponsors by February 10th in order to supply all our 
students with a shirt.  
  
Thank you in advance for supporting our school through the Fun Run! If you have any 
questions, please contact Ann Smith at asmith@bisdmail.net 
  
Thank you, 
 
Tricia Lyday 
Principal 
 
 

 
 

 


